
Minutes of the October 13th Meeting 
 
The October 13, 2015 Regular NCRC Meeting was called to order by Jim, KA1ZOU, at 7:06 PM.  24 
members and guests present. The minutes of the September meeting were approved by the 
membership. 
Jim, KA1ZOU, presented two new member applicants to the membership: Sam Byron, KC1EBA of 
Portsmouth, and Martyn Wade, WB5C, Middletown.  Both were voted in as members bringing our 
current membership total to 80. 
PowerPoint reports from All Saints Academy and Monseigneur Clarke School were presented by Mike, 
K1NPT and Bob, WB4SON, respectively. Forrest, W1MEE, gave an oral update about Rogers High 
School activities. Members were encouraged to participate in the upcoming School Club Round Up to 
show the club colors and support these school clubs. 
Rob, KB1ZZU, gave a final pre-JOTA outline of activities planned for the weekend of October 17-18. 
Jim, KA1ZOU, described progress filling positions for this year’s election of officers for 2016. Candidate 
for Vice President, Treasurer, Membership Chair, Program Chair, remain unidentified. 
Jim, KA1ZOU, described the action taken by the Executive Committee asking Waldron J. Boneville to 
no longer use the W1SYE repeater until his legal issues have been resolved. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:43 PM. 


